THE BERKELEY CARROLL SCHOOL PARENT ASSOCIATION 2015 ELECTION BALLOT

Please download, print, make your selections, sign the bottom and return your ballot to the ballot boxes located in the school lobbies or bring with you to the PA Election meeting on April 13. Boxes will be in the school lobbies from March 30 to April 13, 2015



Note: The elections will take place at the PA General Meeting April 13 at 7pm. Please join us!	
☐ President:	Charlie Pigott
☐ Executive Vice President:	Linnea Mavrides
☐ Recording Secretary:	Justine Fludgate
☐ Treasurer:	Daniele D'Amico
☐ Special Events Chair:	Kate Bilman
☐ Communications Coordinator:	Jon Glazer
☐ Lower School Vice President,: Grades Pre-K to 1	Inna Berman
☐ Lower School Vice President,: Grades 2 to 4	Sarie Calkins
☐ Middle School Vice President:	Kate Piccard
☐ Upper School Vice President:	Dave Pearson
Your name	_grades of children at BC

Thank you for participating in the PA election.